Office of Chief of Police

Chief of Police Arthel L. Howell City of Racine, Wisconsin

September 30, 2015

Mayor John Dickert

and Common Council
730 Washington Avenue
Racine, Wisconsin 53403

Your Honor and Aldermen:

I respectfully request to appear beforc the Public Safety and Licensing Committee and
Finance and Personnel Committee.

The purpose is to request approval to purchase a Police Mobile Command vehicle from
LDV Inc. in the amount of $344,888.00 under GSA contract pricing and request re-
appropriation of CIP funding for the purchase.

Fiscal Note: Finance Director, Dave Brown advises there are sufficient funds available for a
re-appropriation.

Your consideration of this matter is greatly appreciated.
Sincerely,

Lot lpcld~

Arthel Howell
Chief of Police

AH/mdh

C: Deputy Chief Mark Schulz

Phone 262-635-7710
Fax 262-635-0190

Safety Bldg. - 730 Center Street
Racine, Wisconsin 53403-1134




